Mr. & Mrs. Howard M. Persinger, Jr.
12 West Fern Road
Charleston, WV 25314

November 19, 2010

Mr. John Jarrett

Jarrett Construction Services, Inc.
PO Box 5250

Charleston, WV 25361

RE: 237 Capitol Street Project
Dear Mr. Jarrett:

We are writing to express the overwhelming satisfaction we have had with the services
you provided in completing the remodeling to our building located at 237 Capitol Street.
Your superior vision, guidance and determination have left us with what we consider to be
the ideal space, custom built for our specific needs and comfort.

We would especially like to commend project manager, Courtney Persinger, and field
supervisor, Jerry Vandelinde, on a job well done from absolutely every vantage point and
in every aspect. The project was completed on time and well under budget.

Our experience with Jarrett was a very positive one, and we would recommend your firm,
without hesitation, to any person or entity seeking-the- igh st quality construction services
for his/her project. N\

Thank you again for a job well done.
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Howard M. Persinger, Jr.
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Jeanne Chafin Persinger



